
NEW AES REPORTING REQUIREMENTS FOR BIS LICENSE EXCEPTIONS 
 
Effective April 28, 2008, AES reporting requirements for export license exceptions administered 
by the Bureau of Industry and Security (BIS) under the Export Administration Regulations 
(EAR) will change.  Exporters and their authorized filing agents (AES filers) should follow the 
new reporting requirement to prevent the return of fatal errors from AES. 
 

• The Export Control Classification Number (ECCN) will be required for License 
Exceptions reportable under the following License Exception codes. 

 
C38-TSR C46-AVS 
C41-RPL C47-APR 
C42-GOV C48-KMI 
C43-GFT C49-TAPS 
C44-TSU C50-ENC 
C45-BAG 
 

For further information on License Exceptions and Export Clearance Requirements under the 
EAR, see Part 740 and part 758 of the EAR, respectively. 
 
http://www.access.gpo.gov/bis/ear/ear_data.html 
 
For further information or questions regarding use of License Exceptions and Export Clearance 
Requirements under the EAR, contact BIS’s Outreach and Education Division at one of the 
following locations. 
 
Headquarters, Washington, DC (202) 482-4811 
Western Regional Office (494) 660-0144 
San Jose, CA Branch (408) 291-4212 
 
For general AES information, contact the Bureau of Census at 1-800-549-0595 x1. 
 


